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STATE OF ILLINOIS   CUNNINGHAM TOWNSHIP 
Diane Wolfe Marlin, Chair              Charles A. Smyth, Town Clerk 
 

CUNNINGHAM TOWNSHIP BOARD  
PUBLIC HEARING 

Monday, December 03, 2018 
 
The Cunningham Township Board held a public hearing Monday, December 3, 2018 at 7 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at the Urbana City Building, 400 S. Vine Street, Urbana, Illinois. 
 
ELECTED OFFICIALS PHYSICALLY PRESENT: 
 

Chair: Diane Marlin 
Trustees: Bill Brown; Dean Hazen; Jared Miller; Dennis Roberts 
Town Clerk:  Charles A. Smyth  
Supervisor:  Danielle Chynoweth 
Assessor: Wayne Williams 

     
ELECTED OFFICIALS PRESENT VIA TELECONFERENCE: None 
 
ELECTED OFFICIALS ABSENT:  Maryalice Wu, Ward 1; Eric Jakobsson, Ward 2; (Ward 3 is vacant) 
    
OTHERS PRESENT: Frederic Grosser; Wendy Hundley; Members of the Media 
 
I. ROLL CALL 
 

Chair Marlin called the Public Hearing of the Cunningham Township Board to order at 7:04 

p.m.   

Chair Marlin opened the hearing and stated the purpose of the hearing, which was to 
receive public input on a proposed property tax increase for the Cunningham Township for 
2018.  
 
She read the newspaper publication, as follows: 
 
The corporate and special purpose property taxes extended or abated for 2017or abated for 
2017 were $1, 126,927.  The proposed corporate property taxes to be levied for 2018 are 
$1,387,631.  This represents a 23.1% increase over the previous year. 
 
Chair Marlin opened the public hearing to the public.  No one came forward. 

 
II. PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 
 There was none. 
  
III. ADJOURNMENT 

 There being no further business to come before the Cunningham Town Board, Chair Marlin

 declared  the Public Hearing adjourned at 7:05   p.m. 



 

 

 
 

Wendy M. Hundley_ 
Deputy Town Clerk 
  
 
This meeting was taped. 
 
This meeting was broadcast on cable television. 
 
Website link for this meeting: https://www.urbanaillinois.us/node/7585  
 
 

 
Minutes Approved:     January 14, 2019 

https://www.urbanaillinois.us/node/7585

